
 

 

Áine Maher, 

Principal Officer,  

Employee Rights Policy Unit,  

Department of Enterprise, Trade and Employment 

23-28 Kildare Street, Dublin 2 

 

 

Dear Áine,  

The Restaurants Association of Ireland appreciates the update regarding the Payment of Wages 

(Amendment) (Tips and Gratuities) Act 2022 and the National Minimum Wage Act 2000.  

The Restaurants Association of Ireland has no observations on the given proposal. 

If you require any further assistance or submissions regarding this amendment the Association is willing to 

discuss this further. 

 

Best wishes,  

Adrian Cummins, CEO of the Restaurants Association of Ireland  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


